
 

 

**PLEASE TAKE NOTICE** 

THE PUBLIC HEARING IS CONTINUED TO 

JANUARY 11, 2018 at 8:00AM 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 8:00 AM 

Town of Waterville Valley, New Hampshire 

The Waterville Valley Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, December 14, 

2017 at 8:00 AM at the Waterville Valley Town Office to receive public comments on a zoning 

amendment proposed by the Planning Board for adoption at 2018 Town Meeting. The 

amendment makes changes for the purposes of consistency, clarification, and compliance with 

updates to state statutes, to Article V – Supplemental Regulations, Section K – Sign Code and 

Regulations. 

The full text of the amendments can be viewed at the Town Office during regular business 

hours (Mon-Fri, 8AM to 4PM). Written comments may be submitted in advance of the hearing 

addressed to Planning Board, PO Box 500, Waterville Valley, N.H. 03215. 

 


